
Hi Community Affairs, 
Please accept my sbumission with regards to the  Food Standard Amendment (Truth 
in labelling  - Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
  
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil to empower me not to purchase 
products that are directly contributing to the demise of the magnificent Orang-u-tan in 
Borneo and Sumatra. 
  
  
Thankyou, 
Richard Hudson 
  
 


